
An application for local non-profits to apply for funding to administer

services to Meridian residents will be open April 1-30.  Join us to offer

feedback on potential partnerships.  For more information contact

Crystal Campbell at ccampbell@meridiancity.org or (208)489-0575.

SERVICES FOR MERIDIAN RESIDENTS

SCAN QR CODE OR GO TO:

HTTPS://FORMS.OFFICE.COM/G/HMMD2WTUPL 

TO PROVIDE FEEDBACK

CDBG Program

PROVIDE INPUT ON POTENTIAL PARTNERSHIPS!

THE CITY OF MERIDIAN RECEIVES COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT (CDBG) FUNDS

ANNUALLY FROM THE U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT (HUD). 

Who: Meridian residents
When: April 8, 2023
Where: Meridian Gathering and Resource Center
Why: Discuss the services that are needed in Meridian


